
From:  Planning Vale 
To: Planning Policy Vale 
Date:  02/12/2014 08:28 
Subject:  Fwd: Planning for 800 houses on Dunmore Road 
 
Hi 
  
I think this might be for policy because there isn't any pre-app's or planning applications on this site. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Shazz Evans 
Business Support Officer 
Planning Services 
Vale of White Horse District Council 
Benson Lane 
Crowmarsh Gifford 
Wallingford 
OX10 8NJ 
Tel: 01235 540517 
Text phone users add 18001 before you dial 
Visit us at: 
www.whitehorsedc.gov.uk 
 
 
>>> On 01/12/2014 at 20:28, in message <DUB119-W369211AD67D4C31C03DC8AB57D0@phx.gbl>, Robin and Heidi Chapman 

> wrote: 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
I am writing to object to the plans to build 800 new homes on the Dunmore Road site.  
 
The traffic in the area is already gridlocked in the morning on Dunmore Road, especially after the roundabout was modified at the 
junction with Wootton Road.  Since it was modified to one lane the traffic is backed up along Dunmore Road every morning. 
 
Building on the green field along Dunmore Road will remove the last piece of green land in the area and spoil the area for the 
current residents.  Abingdon is a beautiful town and adding additional housing will turn the North of Abingdon into a huge housing 
estate and add additional traffic to the area. 
 
Please rethink the plans - there are many buildings in Abingdon and many brown field sites that could be used before any more 
countryside is ruined for ever. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Robin Chapman 
 
63 Foster Road 
Abingdon 
Oxon 
OX14 1YW 
 

 




